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29 November 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Staff and children would like to invite you to this year’s First School Christmas Production. 
  

The The Jolly Christmas Postman 
       Tuesday 11 December 
And                        and 
          Wednesday 12 December 
At a                     at 10 am 
 
 

 

The performance will take place in the Small Hall and you will be able to take your seats from 
9.45am. Please report to reception on arrival to sign in before going through to the hall. 
Seasonal refreshments will be served after the performance in Reception.  
 
Please return the slip below to the school office early next week, indicating whether you will 
be attending and how many seats you require.  On the day, please use the parking bays at 
the front of the school where possible. 
 
Your child is going to be ……………………….. in the Christmas Production. Please can you 
provide a costume, if possible or speak to class team to let you know if the school will need to 
provide something.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Shelley & Rebecca  
First School Leaders 
 
Please return to the School Office, Manor Green School by Friday 7 December 
First School Christmas Production – The Jolly Christmas Postman 
 
I/We will be attending on Tuesday 11 December 
Please state whether 1 or 2 tickets required                       
 

I/We will be attending on Wednesday 12 December 
Please state whether 1 or 2 tickets required 

 
Child’s Name............................................................................. 
Name of Visitor 1…………………………………………………… 
Name of Visitor 2……………………………………………… 
Car Registration Number …………………………………… 

 

 


